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look up safety and legal considerations. NEW! 19 new
drug monographs familiarize you with the latest drugs
available for veterinary practice. UPDATED drug
monographs include new information such as changes in
doses, interactions, indications, adverse reactions, and
contraindications. NEW! Expert Consult companion website
replaces the former website and includes more than 150
customizable client information handouts for commonly
prescribed drugs, including information on the
prescribed drug and dosage, do’s and don’ts, and
possible side effects. NEW! Removal of entries for drugs
that have been taken off the market.
Pocket Guide to Commonly Prescribed Drugs, Third Edition
Glenn N. Levine 1999-06-15 This comprehensive, easy to
use reference presents the information needed to
prescribe commonly used medications safely and
effectively. It consists of two alphabetic
listings:commonly prescribed drugs by category and
commonly prescribed drugs.
Prescription for Success David William Glaspole 1986
The Guide to Off-label Prescription Drugs Kevin R.
Loughlin 2006 Citing a rise in off-label prescribing
practices since their legal passage by the FDA in 1982,
a reference to the ways in which certain drugs are used
for off-label benefits for a variety of ailments
includes key safety information, recent clinical study
findings, and information on how patients can work with
their doctors to maximize treatment options. Original.
50,000 first printing.
Handbook of Prehospital Medications Nancy L. Caroline
1995 ased on the popular Emergency Care in the Streets,
Fifth Edition, this portable handbook offers paramedics
a concise reference that reviews the 45 most commonly
used drugs. Carefully designed as a small, compact
softbound for use in the streets, this handbook is ideal
for fast reference
The Pill Book (14th Edition) Harold M. Silverman
2011-07-20 THE CONSUMER’S GUIDE TO PILLS—COMPLETELY
REVISED 14th EDITION FOR 2010 WITH MORE THAN 20
IMPORTANT NEW DRUGS AND DOZENS OF NEW BRAND NAMES For
more than three decades, millions of consumers have
trusted The Pill Book to provide official, FDA-approved
information on more than 1,800 of the most commonly
prescribed drugs in the United States with guidelines
from leading pharmacists. Each drug is profiled in a
concise, readable, easy-to-understand entry, making The
Pill Book the perfect reference when you have questions
about the medications your doctor prescribes. Inside
you’ll discover • generic and brand-name listings that
can help you save money • What each drug is for, and how
it works • usual dosages, and what to do if a dose is
skipped • side effects and possible adverse reactions,
highlighted for quick reference • interactions with
other drugs and food • overdose and addiction potential
• alcohol-free and sugar-free medications • the most
popular self-injected medications and their safe
handling • information for seniors, pregnant and breastfeeding women, children, and others with special needs •
cautions and warnings, and when to call your doctor • 32
pages of actual-size color photographs of prescription
pills* No home should be without this book! *Not all

Pocket Guide to Commonly Prescribed Drugs Glenn N.
Levine 1996 The concise drug entries and compact design
of this guide make it perfect for use in a clinical
setting. Each entry includes dose, preparations,
actions, clearance, side effects, drug interactions,
cost, and more.
Veterinary Drug Handbook Elizabeth J. Davidson
2003-01-06 The Veterinary Drug Handbook: Client
Information Edition helps veterinarians and pharmacists
bridge the drug information gap between themselves and
the people (clients; owners) who are treating their
animals. Several studies have demonstrated that people
receiving verbal information from health professionals
retain very little of that information once they leave
the premises of their health provider. The information
provided in this book will supplement the actual care
provided and help in the task at hand, namely to improve
the health of animals. The authors have included drugs
that are commonly prescribed by small animal and equine
practitioners, both those that are veterinary and
“human” labeled medications. The authors also provide
this information in a format that can be understood by
any reader. The information presented in these
monographs will enable the animal caregiver to be better
informed about the medication in question and to work
with their veterinarian and pharmacist on the journey to
positive therapeutic outcomes.
The Pill Book Harold M. Silverman 2012 A consumer's
guide offers detailed profiles of more than 1,800 of the
most commonly prescribed drugs in America, including
generic and brand names, usual dosages, drug and food
interactions, and side effects.
Papich Handbook of Veterinary Drugs - E-Book Mark G.
Papich 2020-10-06 Papich Handbook of Veterinary Drugs,
5th Edition includes concise entries for more than 550
drugs, with appendices summarizing clinically relevant
information at a glance. Nineteen new drug monographs
are added to this edition, and over 100 drug monographs
have been updated and revised. An Expert Consult website
contains more than 150 instructional handouts that may
be customized and printed out for your clients. Written
by clinical pharmacology expert Mark Papich, this handy
reference makes it easy to find the drug data and dosage
recommendations you need to treat small and large
animals, right when you need it! Over 550 concise drug
monographs are organized alphabetically and crossreferenced by classification, trade, and generic name,
providing quick and easy access to key information for
each drug including: • Generic and trade names,
pronunciation, and functional classification •
Pharmacology and mechanism of action • Indications and
clinical uses • Precautionary information — adverse
reactions and side effects, contraindications and
precautions, and drug interactions — all featured in
colored boxes for at-a-glance retrieval • Instructions
for use • Patient monitoring and laboratory tests •
Formulations available • Stability and storage • Dosage
information for both small and large animals •
Regulatory information Clinically relevant appendices
help you determine appropriate therapeutic regimens and
handbook-of-commonly-prescribed-drugs
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ereading devices will show the images in color and at
the exact size.
Nursing97 Drug Handbook Springhouse Publishing 1997 A
consistent top-seller, now with free interactive
software and more patient-teaching information; this
title gives nurses all the information they need to
administer virtually every drug--including new
approvals. Includes a full-color photo guide to commonly
prescribed drugs.
The Pill Book Harold M. Silverman 2000 This new 9th
edition of The Pill Book contains more profiles of
commonly prescribed drugs than any other consumer
reference. Compiled by a team of eminent
pharmacologists, it is based on official, FDA-approved
information usually available only to doctors and
pharmacists, plus the latest information gathered from
computer databases and on-line resources. It synthesizes
the most important facts about each drug in a concise,
readable, easy-to-understand entry. No home should be
without this book! For nearly two decades, millions of
consumers have trusted The Pill Book to provide
official, FDA-approved drug information plus guidelines
from leading pharmacists. Each drug is profiled in a
concise, readable, and easy-to-understand entry, making
The Pill Book the perfect reference when you have
questions about the medications your doctor prescribes.
The consumer's guide to pills--more than 35 important
new drugs approved for sale in 2000 and dozens of new
brand names in this completely revised 9th edition. With
more than 11 million copies in print, The Pill Book is
the best-selling consumer drug reference ever, offering
the most up-to-date, comprehensive information, in a
format designed for ease of use. The most up-to-date
information about the 1,500 most commonly prescribed
drugs in the United States: Generic and brand-name
listings that can help you save money What the drug is
for, and how it works Usual dosages, and what to do if a
dose is skipped Side effects and possible adverse
reactions, highlighted for quick reference Interactions
with other drugs and food Overdose and addiction
potential Alcohol-free and sugar-free medications
Information for seniors, pregnant and breast-feeding
women, children, and others with special needs Cautions
and warnings, and when to call your doctor PLUS 32 pages
of actual-size color photographs of most prescription
pills
Handbook of Commonly Prescribed Ocular Drugs G. John
DiGregorio 1991-11-01
Handbook of Commonly Prescribed Geriatric Drugs G. John
DiGregorio 1993-04
Handbook of Commonly Prescribed Drugs G. John DiGregorio
1997-01-01
Saunders Nursing Drug Handbook 2013 Barbara B. Hodgson
2012-06-05 An easy-to-use reference for thousands of
medications, Saunders Nursing Drug Handbook 2013
promotes safe patient care by guiding you through
clinical priorities and providing comprehensive coverage
of IV drug administration. It also helps you prevent
medication errors with Black Box Alerts, information on
drug dosages for combination drugs, and key nursing
considerations. Side effects are separated by their
frequency. Written by oncology nurse Barbara Hodgson and
hospital pharmacist Robert Kizior, this handbook is
organized alphabetically by generic drug name for quick
access to essential information. It's ideal for the busy
nurse! UNIQUE! Combined nursing and pharmacology
authorship ensures clinical accuracy of nearly 900
generic name drugs - encompassing over 4,000 trade name
drugs.Detailed information on each drug includes side
effects and adverse reactions broken down by frequent,
occasional, and rare, with percentages of occurrence.
Safe drug administration is promoted by clearly marked
high-alert drugs, Tall Man spellings, and an appendix
with sound-alike and look-alike drugs. UNIQUE!
Monographs of frequently used herbs are included, plus
handbook-of-commonly-prescribed-drugs

additional herb information in the appendix, with
potential herbal interactions indicated within drug
entries for quick reference.Information on combined
drugs and fixed combinations covers drug dosage options
for specific diseases. Lifespan and disorder-related
dosage variations focus on the needs of specific
populations, such as pediatric, geriatric, hepatic, and
immune- or renal-compromised patients.Nursing
implications organized in the functional nursing process
framework include content on baseline assessment,
intervention/evaluation, and patient and family
teaching.Comprehensive foldout IV compatibility chart
provides compatibility information for 65 intravenous
drugs.List of newly approved drugs in the front of the
book makes it easy to locate the latest drugs.An Evolve
companion website includes customizable and printable
monographs for 200 of the most commonly prescribed
drugs, techniques of medication administration, and
more. New drug monographs are included for 27 new FDAapproved drugs.Updated monographs include new
interactions, precautions, alerts, patient teaching
instructions, and other need-to-know information.
Updated Black Box Alerts highlight drugs with a
significant risk of serious or life-threatening adverse
effects.Expanded IV content includes IV compatibilities,
rates of infusion, reconstitutions, drip rates, test
doses, flushing, and incompatibilities.
Handbook of Commonly Prescribed Drugs with Therapeutic
G. John Digregorio 2005-01-01
Your Pocket-Size Dental Drug Reference Michael A. Kahn
2014-05-14 This pocket size booklet is a compilation of
prescribed drugs and therapeutic regimens useful in the
treatment of common oral diseases and conditions. The
drugs are grouped according to their class of action or
use for a specific condition. Every effort has been made
to ensure that drug selection and dosage is in
accordance with current recommendations and practice. It
is not intended to be all- inclusive, but is provided to
give an overview at the pharmaceuticals available and
the protocols that have been developed. The number at
medications within each category has intentionally been
limited so that the booklet may be conveniently placed
in an apparel pocket. Oral pathologists and other
clinicians who have an interest in oral medicine have
successfully used the specialized protocols listed. Some
regimens are off-label use.
Nursing 2021 Drug Handbook 2021 "You can always count on
the Nursing2021 Drug Handbook to tell you unapproved,
off-label drug uses so you'll always know why a drug is
prescribed. And, this year, be a more confident nurse
with fingertip access to all 63 new drugs, including 25
new comprehensive drug monographs, alphabetized and
conveniently grouped in a handy "New Drugs" section. In
this edition, you'll find: over 8,200 clinical updates-new dosages and indications, Black Box warnings, adverse
reactions, nursing considerations, clinical alerts, and
patient teaching information; 28 appendices covering
such topics as Prescription drug abuse, Safe disposal of
unused drugs, Ophthalmic drugs, Biosimilar drugs, and
many more; special attention to drug safety issues and
concerns (U.S. and Canada) Adjust-a-dose feature for
dosage adjustments needed by special populations;
administration guidelines for all appropriate routes;
full-color pill guide containing 450 drug images of the
most commonly prescribed drugs; increased coverage of
adverse reactions! Includes those that occur with 1% &
greater frequency, with special emphasis on lifethreatening adverse reactions; chapters on drug classes,
drug safety, drug interactions, and drug therapy across
the lifespan; combination drugs section; elder care
medication tips and pediatric drug-error information in
appendices; evidence-based off-label indications and
dosages; FDA Black Box Warnings in appropriate drug
monographs; interactions by Drug-drug, Drug-food, Druglab tests, Drug-alternative therapy clearly identified;
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less Commonly Used Drugs appendix, including indications
and dosages for infrequently used drugs; overdose signs
& symptoms, where appropriate; robust Web Toolkit with
hundreds of tools and resources, including monthly drug
updates, warnings, and news capsules; safe Drug
Administration chapter covering the most current
guidelines, ISMP initiatives, and contemporary patient
safety issues (such as opioid administration),
preventing and treating extravasation, and preventing
exposure to hazardous drugs; safety alerts for
potentially toxic drugs, IV drug incompatibility, toxic
drug-drug interactions, and much more" -- Publisher's
website.
PDR Consumer Guide to Prescription Drugs Physicians'
Desk Reference 2011 Presents over 350 prescription drugs
and answers to common questions about them, covering
such issues as usage, precautions, side effects, and
dosages.
Nursing2022 Drug Handbook Lippincott Williams & Wilkins
2021-03-04 THE #1 Drug Guide for nurses & other
clinicians...always dependable, always up to date! Look
for these outstanding features: Completely updated
nursing-focused drug monographs featuring 3,500 generic,
brand-name, and combination drugs in an easy A-to-Z
format NEW 32 brand-new FDA-approved drugs in this
edition, including the COVID-19 drug remdesivir—tabbed
and conveniently grouped in a handy “NEW DRUGS” section
for easy retrieval NEW Thousands of clinical updates—new
dosages and indications, Black Box warnings, geneticrelated information, adverse reactions, nursing
considerations, clinical alerts, and patient teaching
information Special focus on U.S. and Canadian drug
safety issues and concerns Photoguide insert with images
of 439 commonly prescribed tablets and capsules
Handbook of Commonly Prescribed Pediatric Drugs Edward
J. Barbieri, Ph.D. 2004-01-01 This Handbook has a number
of significant changes. All tables have been updated
with the latest available information on over 700 drugs
and drug products. The dosing information has been
expanded wherever necessary to provide more specific
information with respect to doses for a product's
indicated uses. This Handbook has been developed for
anyone in the medical community that involves the
pediatric patient. The content of the booklet overall
has been increased by 20% from the previous edition.
Handbook of Commonly Prescribed Pediatric Drugs Edward
J. Barbieri 2004-01-01 This Handbook has a number of
significant changes. All tables have been updated with
the latest available information on over 700 drugs and
drug products. The dosing information has been expanded
wherever necessary to provide more specific information
with respect to doses for a product's indicated uses.
This Handbook has been developed for anyone in the
medical community that involves the pediatric patient.
The content of the booklet overall has been increased by
20% from the previous edition.
Handbook of Commonly Prescribed Pediatric Drugs G. John
DiGregorio 1995
Handbook of Drug Interactions Ashraf Mozayani 2003-10-15
A concise compilation of the known interactions of the
most commonly prescribed drugs, as well as their
interaction with nonprescription compounds. The agents
covered include CNS drugs, cardiovascular drugs,
antibiotics, and NSAIDs. For each class of drugs the
authors review the pharmacology, pharmacodynamics,
pharmacokinetics, chemistry, metabolism, epidemiological
occurrences, adverse reactions, and significant
interactions. Environmental and social pharmacological
issues are also addressed in chapters on food and
alcohol drug interactions, nicotine and tobacco, and
anabolic doping agents. Comprehensive and easy-to-use,
Handbook of Drug Interactions: A Clinical and Forensic
Guide provides physicians with all the information
needed to avoid prescribing drugs with undesirable
interactions, and toxicologists with all the data
handbook-of-commonly-prescribed-drugs

necessary to interpret possible interactions between
drugs found simultaneously in patient samples.
Drugs for Less Michael P. Cecil 2005 Empowering
consumers with needed information, this book outlines
seven simple strategies to reduce rising pharmaceutical
prices. Includes an extensive directory of the 250 most
commonly prescribed medications with specific
information on how to save money.
ADA Dental Drug Handbook American Dental Association
2018-10-01 The ADA Dental Drug Handbook contains the
latest information from dental pharmacology’s leading
experts. Intended for use by practicing dentists,
students, dental educators, it covers the drugs most
commonly used in the dental practice, with information
about dosage, possible interactions, potential
complications and more. Patients are being prescribed
more medications today than ever before, and the dental
team is confronted with many considerations when
treating patients. This book contains five sections; the
main section focuses on drugs used by the dentist, and
other sections include pediatric management, dental
office emergencies, handling patients with specific
medical conditions, and useful tables. Each chapter
starts with a brief overview of the category and
contains easy-to-use monographs with sample
prescriptions, contraindications, precautions, drug
interactions, common side effects, and more. This easyto-read, spiral bound reference covers drugs used in
dentistry, such as analgesics, antibiotics, antifungals,
antivirals, anxiolytics, fluorides, local anesthetics
and corticosteroids; smoking cessation, salivary
management and oral lesion treatments; OTC products with
the ADA Seal of Acceptance; ADA Guidelines on procedures
such as general anesthesia, antibiotic prophylaxis and
medication-related osteonecrosis of the jaw; diabetic
events; drug management for pediatrics, emergency
situations, and special care patients such as pregnant
patients and the elderly.
Complete Guide to Prescription & Nonprescription Drugs
2014 H. Winter Griffith 2013-11-05 The 2014 edition of
the most accessible, comprehensive and affordable
“outstanding reference source.” The classic guide to all
major prescription and nonprescription drugs, featuring
revised, up to date FDA information and an A-Z list of
illnesses for easy reference. Includes coverage of
dosage and length of time before drug takes effect; side
effects, special precautions; interactions with other
food and drugs; standards for use by different age
groups, and more.
Saunders Nursing Drug Handbook 2022 E-Book Robert J.
Kizior 2021-03-04 Over 1,000 generic name drugs,
encompassing over 4,000 trade name drugs, are organized
alphabetically with A-to-Z tabs for quick and easy
access. Detailed information for each drug distinguishes
side effects and adverse reactions to help you identify
which are most likely to occur. Highlighting of highalert drugs helps promote safe administration of drugs
that pose the greatest risk for patient harm; an
appendix includes drug names that sound alike or look
alike. UNIQUE! Herbal information is included in the
appendix and on the Evolve companion website, covering
the interactions and effects of commonly encountered
herbs. Classifications section features an overview of
actions and uses for drug families. Top 100 Drugs list
helps you easily identify the most frequently
administered drugs. Nursing considerations are organized
in a functional nursing process framework and include
headings for baseline assessment,
intervention/evaluation, and patient/family teaching.
Information on lifespan and disorder-related dosage
variations equips you with special considerations for
pediatric, geriatric, hepatic, and immune- or renalcompromised patients. Extensive IV content features IV
compatibilities/IV incompatibilities and breaks down key
information with headings on reconstitution, rate of
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administration, and storage. Fixed combinations are
included in dosages of each combined drug directly
within the individual monographs, to help you understand
different drug dose options for specific diseases.
Cross-references to the 400 top U.S. brand-name drugs
are located throughout the book for easy access.
Customizable and printable monographs for 100 of the
most commonly used drugs are located on Evolve, along
with quarterly drug updates. Therapeutic and toxic blood
level information promotes safe drug administration.
Comprehensive IV Compatibility Chart foldout arms you
with compatibility information for 65 intravenous drugs.
List of newly approved drugs in the front of the book
makes it easy to locate the latest drugs. Callouts in a
sample drug monograph highlight key features to help you
understand how to use the book more efficiently.
The Pill Book Harold M. Silverman 1998 Profiles and
shows 1,500 commonly prescribed drugs, providing
information on dosages, side effects, interactions, and
warnings
Children's Prescription Drugs 1997 This special guide
profiles hundreds of the most commonly-prescribed brand
name and generic medications for children, as well as
commonly recommended over-the-counter preparations. Each
profile includes common uses, side effects and
interactions, and warnings for each drug.
The New Handbook of Prescription Drugs: Official Names,
Prices, and Sources for Patient and Doctor Richard
Burack 1970
Handbook of Commonly Prescribed Pediatric Drugs 1988
Handbook of Veterinary Drugs Dana Gray Allen 1998 The
second edition of this formulary provides information
about drugs for all types of veterinary practices. From
companion dogs, cats, exotics, reptiles, birds and fish
to horses, cattle, goats, sheep and pigs, the handbook
provides guidance on daily practice. Each section begins
with tables of dosages, followed by descriptions of
commonly-prescribed medications. Each entry includes the
drug name (along with US and Canadian trade names)
followed by sections on: indications, adverse and common
side effects, drug interactions, formulations, and other
uses. There are conversion tables and formulae, and an
index which allows readers to look up either the generic
or brand name for rapid access to the relevant
information. Included in the adverse effects section are
long-term human exposure considerations, as required by
US regulatory offices.
Handbook of Commonly Prescribed Drugs G. John DiGregorio
1984
The Pill Book (13th Edition) Harold M. Silverman
2009-09-23 For more than two decades, millions of
consumers have trusted The Pill Book to provide
official, FDA-approved drug information plus guidelines
from leading pharmacists. Each drug is profiled in a
concise, readable, and easy-to-understand entry, making
The Pill Book the perfect reference when you have
questions about the medications your doctor prescribes.
The most up-to-date information about the more than
1,800 most commonly prescribed drugs in the United
States: • Generic and brand-name listings that can help
you save money • What the drug is for, and how it works
• Usual dosages, and what to do if a dose is skipped •
Side effects and possible adverse reactions, highlighted
for quick reference • Interactions with other drugs and
food • Overdose and addiction potential • Alcohol-free
and sugar-free medications • The most popular selfinjected medications and their safe handling •
Information for seniors, pregnant and breast-feeding
women, children, and others with special needs •
Cautions and warnings, and when to call your doctor • 32
pages of actual-size color photographs of prescription
pills
Saunders Nursing Drug Handbook 2023 - E-Book Robert J.
Kizior 2022-02-16 More than 1,000 generic name drugs,
encompassing over 4,000 trade name drugs, are organized
handbook-of-commonly-prescribed-drugs

alphabetically with A-to-Z tabs for quick and easy
access. UNIQUE! Herbal information is included in the
appendix and on the Evolve website, covering the
interactions and effects of commonly encountered herbs.
Detailed information for each drug includes side effects
listed by frequency, and adverse effects and reactions
requiring prompt intervention. Drugs by Disorder are
listed in the front of the book for easy reference,
showing common disorders and the drugs most often used
for treatment. Drug Classifications section features an
overview of actions and uses for drug families. Black
Box Alerts and High Alert drugs are highlighted to
promote safe administration of drugs that pose the
greatest risk for patient harm, and Do Not Confuse With
warnings call out drug names that sound alike or look
alike. Top 100 Drugs list identifies the most frequently
administered drugs. Cross-references to the 400 top U.S.
brand-name drugs are located throughout the book for
easy access. List of newly approved medications in the
front of the book makes it easy to locate the latest
drugs. Nursing considerations are organized in a
functional nursing process framework and include
baseline assessment, intervention/evaluation, and
patient/family teaching. Information on lifespan and
disorder-related dosage variations covers special
considerations for pediatric, geriatric, hepatic, and
immune- or renal-compromised patients. Extensive IV
content includes IV compatibilities/IV incompatibilities
and breaks down key information on reconstitution, rate
of administration, and storage. IV Compatibility Chart
foldout includes comprehensive compatibility information
for 65 intravenous drugs. Fixed combinations are
included in dosages of each combined drug directly
within the individual monographs, to help students
understand different drug dose options for specific
diseases. Customizable and printable monographs for 100
of the most commonly used drugs are located on Evolve,
along with quarterly drug updates.
Saunders Nursing Drug Handbook 2021 E-Book Robert J.
Kizior 2020-03-01 Over 1,000 generic name drugs,
encompassing over 4,000 trade name drugs, are organized
alphabetically with A-to-Z tabs for quick and easy
access. Detailed information for each drug distinguishes
side effects and adverse reactions to help you identify
which are most likely to occur. Highlighting of highalert drugs helps promote safe administration of drugs
that pose the greatest risk for patient harm; an
appendix includes drug names that sound alike or look
alike. UNIQUE! Herbal information is included in the
appendix and on the Evolve companion website, covering
the interactions and effects of commonly encountered
herbs. Classifications section features an overview of
actions and uses for drug families. Top 100 Drugs list
helps you easily identify the most frequently
administered drugs. Nursing considerations are organized
in a functional nursing process framework and include
headings for baseline assessment,
intervention/evaluation, and patient/family teaching.
Information on lifespan and disorder-related dosage
variations equips you with special considerations for
pediatric, geriatric, hepatic, and immune- or renalcompromised patients. Extensive IV content features IV
compatibilities/IV incompatibilities and breaks down key
information with headings on reconstitution, rate of
administration, and storage. Fixed combinations are
included in dosages of each combined drug directly
within the individual monographs, to help you understand
different drug dose options for specific diseases.
Cross-references to the 400 top U.S. brand-name drugs
are located throughout the book for easy access.
Customizable and printable monographs for 100 of the
most commonly used drugs are located on Evolve, along
with quarterly drug updates. Therapeutic and toxic blood
level information promotes safe drug administration.
Comprehensive IV Compatibility Chart foldout arms you
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with compatibility information for 65 intravenous drugs.
List of newly approved drugs in the front of the book
makes it easy to locate the latest drugs. Callouts in a
sample drug monograph highlight key features to help you
understand how to use the book more efficiently.
PDR Nurse's Handbook Medical Economics 1997 The PDR
Nurse′s Handbook was designed with the practicing nurse
in mind. It′s lightweight and portable. Puts essential
drug data at your fingertips. And offers crystal–clear
explanations of the information and data you need to do
your job more effectively. Organized for speed and
efficiency by therapeutic class, the Handbook covers the
most commonly used drugs dispensed in hospitals and at
retail and puts thousands of drug facts at your
fingertips. It also keeps you on top of the nursing
considerations you face every day, including medication
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assessment, side effects and adverse reactions,
medication evaluation, and patient communication. All
with accuracy unmatched in the industry. The PDR Nurse′s
Handbook is based on the same reliable, detailed data
that has made PDR the clear leader in the field. You′ll
find the full story, from the nurse′s perspective, on
thousands of new and existing drugs such as Remeron
(Mirtazapine), an oral antidepressant; Viramune
(Nevirapine), an HIV inhibitor; Rilutek (Riluzite), for
treatment of patients with ALS; and many more. Plus, the
Handbook lists drugs by therapeutic classification for
rapid reference, and handy indices allow you to quickly
look up any drug by brand or generic name.
Drugs for Less Michael P. Cecil 2005
Handbook Of Commonly Prescribed Drugs G. John DiGregorio
2005-01-01
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